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Hunton & Arrathorne Community Primary School 
 

Caring – Aspiring – Excelling 
Headteacher – Mr. S Donaldson                                                                       Assistant Headteacher – Mr. G Cope 

Friday 9th February 2024  

  

Dear Applicant,     

    

We would like to thank you for your interest in the position of Teacher at Hunton & Arrathorne Community Primary  

School. We are a village school equidistant from the market towns of Richmond, Leyburn and Bedale in North Yorkshire 

with close proximity to the A1. We share an ambition for all of our pupils to live out our school motto of ‘Care – Aspire – 

Excel’. Our pupils love to learn and are a joy to work with; we have a team of committed staff and are on an exciting 

journey to excellence. Our school comprises of five classes on a morning, and four classes on an afternoon when the 

Reception / Year 1 children are taught together. 

 

We are seeking to appoint an enthusiastic, dynamic and excellent teacher to work initially in Key Stage 2. The successful 

applicant will be adaptable however, and willing to teach any year group across the school in future.  This is an 

established post, initially full-time. If you have any questions regarding this, please do get in touch. 

    

Please ensure you read the person specification and the job description carefully. In order to apply for the position, 

please send a completed application form along with a personal statement of no more than 2 sides of A4 paper in 

which you clearly demonstrate your suitability for the position.    

    

We warmly encourage visits to our school on Monday 19th and Tuesday 20th February.  

    

Should you have any questions about the position, or to arrange a visit please contact me directly via email at 

headteacher@huntonarrathorne.n-yorks.sch.uk    

    

Completed applications should be returned via email to the above address by 9am on Wednesday 21st February.    

    

We look forward to hearing from you,    

    

Mr S Donaldson                    Mr. G Cope  

Headteacher                     Assistant Headteacher  
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